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Dear workshop participants, 

To access the meeting rooms at FAO all participants must provide a copy of your passport and proof of 

vaccination. All these should eb emailed to rishi.sharma@fao.org latest by the 9th of October. 

Verification of vaccine could include either a copy of the vaccination card, or a barcode/QRcode that 

could be verified online. Please let us know if you are unvaccinated as we will have separate 

requirements if that is the case. 

FAO protocol includes: 

1. Covid-19 vaccination certificate needs to be emailed in advance. 

2. Use of FFP2/N95 masks is strongly recommended (FAO will provide some in the conference 

rooms). 

3. Physical distancing of 1.5 m. is necessary with readily available hand sanitizer. 

4. Meeting rooms should have good ventilation. 

5. If anyone attending develops Covid-19 or flu like symptoms (even mild symptoms like a 

temperature above 37.5 oC, mild body ache/pain, sore throat, runny nose, etc.) are required to 

stay at their hotel until the symptoms disappear. 
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